
 

 

Bristol Energy Committee 5/19 Meeting Notes 
 

Present: Sally Burrell(chair), Mike Corey, Stephen Taylor, John McCormick, Richard Butz, 
Sally Sweeney, Jim Quaglino, and Shawn for NEATV 
 
Meeting opened at 7:05 
 
1. Stephen Reported that New Haven has agreed to work with Bristol to conduct a 
Window Dressers Workshop at Holley Hall on November 4 - 9. May also involve 
Lincoln. 
• In Bristol 4 people are needed to work in teams of two to measure in homes. 
• Goal for Bristol is a minimum of 10 homes. 
• Measuring has to happen August - mid-September. Training will be at the end of 

July. Stephen will coordinate this part. 
• Sally is going to be the outreach coordinator for Bristol. Goal is get people to 

sign up for windows and to volunteer on workshop days. 
• We’ll ask those who had windows made the last time or who worked making 

windows to provide testimonials on FPF. 
• A press release is going out soon. 
• We’ll put out the word to VTIPL/ICAN for windows and volunteers. 
• Stephen will send Richard a short video link that illustrates the process. 
 
2. Bristol Community Solar 
• 40% subscribed 
• Project is in Phase 2, open to all GMP customers. 
 
3. Mow Electric Campaign for Commercial Users 
• Demo in Rochester on May 27. 
• The goal is to inform commercial users and towns that the technology is ready 

for the big jobs. 
• Check VECAN for more information. 
 
4. Climate Action Film Festival 
• Sun Common is offering the opportunity for town energy committees to screen 

an “Encore” between now and June 30. 
• Richard and John will schedule a screening on Bristol Energy Committee’s 

behalf and announce on FPF. 
 
5. Town Plan Implementation: Energy Committee Responsibility 
• Kevin has put together a spreadsheet - Sally will distribute 



 

 

• BEC is charged with working to help the town meet Energy Goals and Targets 
established in 2016. 

• Once we see the spreadsheet we’ll discuss at the next meeting. 
 
6. EV charging station update 
• This has been an ongoing issue as we try to determine what level chargers Bristol 

could qualify for and how to fund acquisition. 
• Sally is connecting Chris Cadwell, Valerie and Ian about how to proceed. 
• Because there will be incentives in the state budget, yet to be passed, ARPA 

funds and future Federal infrastructure funds, it may be best to wait until this all 
shakes out. 

• We need to keep our legislators informed that Bristol would like state/Federal 
assistance.  

 
Meeting adjourned at 7:50 
 
Next meeting is on June 16, at 7:00 pm by Zoom. 
 
Submitted by: R.A. Butz 


